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Vivek Sehgal, Director General, Organisation of Pharmaceutical Producers of India (OPPI) shares his reaction on 
Union Budget 2023-24

"OPPI would like to congratulate the government on the 2023-24 Union Budget tabled by the Finance Minister. The budget 
has brought much optimism to the healthcare and pharma sector by putting the focus on research and innovation. With the 
announcement of a new programme for research in the pharma industry being formulated, there is immense potential for the 
sector to remain competitive in providing quality healthcare to its people. Moreover, the impetus for public-private 
collaborations showcases the government's emphasis on providing faster solutions to India's health challenges. As OPPI, we 
are looking forward to putting in all our resources and aligning with the government to achieve the objective of healthcare for 
all.”
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